
Senate Community Affairs Committee 

 

ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

 

HEALTH PORTFOLIO 

 

Supplementary Budget Estimates 2013-14, 20 November 2013 

 

Question: E13-147 

 

OUTCOME:  1 – Population Health Division 

 

Topic:  Staffing 

 

Type of Question:  Question on Notice   

 

Senator:  McLucas 

 

Question: 

 
At the time of tabling, has there been any reduction in staff numbers in Population Health Division? If 

so, by how many? 

 

 

Answer: 

 
Yes.  The workforce for Population Health Division decreased by 6.7 full time equivalents compared 

to the previous month (October 2013) as a result of the Department of Health establishing the Grant 

Services Division.  

 

 


